
Ma orandCoundllors 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

MayorandCouncillors 
Friday, 9 October 2015 15:01 
'Michelle' 
RE: LUCs 

Schedule 4 to the Minutes of the 
Special Public Hearing meeting 
of Richmond City Council held on 
Tuesday, November 24, 2015. 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email of October 8, 2015, a copy of which will be forwarded to the Mayor 
and each Councillor. In addition, your email will be forwarded to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. 

If you have any further comments or concerns, we invite you to call the special Land Use Contract line at 604-204-8626. 

Also, your email will be included along with other written submissions on Land Use Contracts. 

Thank you for taking the time to contact Richmond City Council. 

Best regards, 

David Weber 
Director, City Clerk's Office 
City of Richmond 

-----Original Message-----
From: Michelle [mailto:michelleli.van@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, 8 October 2015 23:53 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Subject: LUCs 

I have been trying to read information online about the LUCs in Richmond changing to the new bylaws. 

It is confusing. 

Can Richmond make this information more user-friendly? 

I think having a "what this means to me" in basic language would be very helpful for most residents. 

My husband and I have had years of university and still can barely decipher the 'code' of this bylaw change and why it is 
changing. The information online is not user- friendly at all. I can't even imagine if English wasn't your first language and 
how hard it would be to understand. 

Suggested wording: 
You can build a 3 level home now and there will be reduced size under the new bylaw. 
A new home will take up a smaller footprint on a lot, etc. 
You may be able to add a secondary suite under the new bylaw. 
Etc ... 

Just some feedback to consider. 

Sincerely, 
Michelle Li 

Oty Clerk's Office 
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